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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

9thApril, 2020 
 

EXTENDED CLOSURE OF ALL LICENSING OFFICES AND FIVE MONTH 
MORATORIUM ON DRIVER’S PERMITS RENEWALS 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that 
further to the extension of the “Stay at Home measures” announced by Dr. the 
Hon. Keith Rowley, Prime Minister of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, to 
curtail the spread of COVID-19 nationally, the closure of all Transport Division 
offices (Licensing) has been extended until further notice. 
 
The Ministry also takes this opportunity to remind all holders of driver’s 
permits, taxi drivers license, badge, certificate or other documents issued by 
the Licensing Division which expire during the period March 27th to 31st July, 
2020, shall be deemed valid until 31st August, 2020 or such later date as the 
Minister of Works and Transport may specify. 
 
The Ministry thanks citizens for their cooperation and understanding during this 
time.  
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